
Arizona Federation of Republican Women 

2018 Scholarship Remittance Form

Scholarship Name Frequency

 Awards 

Amount* Gift Amount Notes

Betty Rendel Scholarship Annual Any -$             Check payable to the Betty Rendel Scholarship Fund

Dorothy Kabis Internship Annual Any -$             Check payable to the Dorothy Kabis Internship Fund

Marion Martin Building Fund Annual 10.00$        -$             Check payable to the Marion Martin Endowment Fund

National Pathfinder Scholarship Annual Any -$             Check payable to the National Pathfinder Scholarship Fund

Issue separate checks for the above and mail directly to NFRW:

National Federation of Republican Women

124 N. Aldred Street

Alexandria, VA  22314

Scholarship Name Frequency

 Awards 

Amount* Gift Amount Notes

Laura Bush College Scholarship Annual 25.00$        -$             

Dodie Londen EIPS Leadership Series Annual Any -$             

Dodie Londen TARS Memorial Scholarship Annual 15.00$        -$             

Total Gifts / Check Total -$            

Issue one check out to AzFRW for the above and mail with remittance form to:

Cindy Casaus, AzFRW Treasurer

2367 E. Desert Trumpet Road

Phoenix, AZ 85048

Please complete the information below and include a copy of this remittance form with your check.

Club Name:

Club Treasurer:

Treasurer Email:

Treasurer Phone:
Date Revised: Feb 2018

National Federation of Republican Women Scholarships

It is part of AzFRW’s mission to increase the effectiveness of women in the cause of good government through participation in the political process. 

Contributions to these annual scholarships & internships provide young women with education opportunities in Arizona & Nationally.

Arizona Federation of Republican Women Scholarships

Any amount is greatly appreciated and welcome. Thank you for your generosity!

*Please note that if a gift is made in the Awards amount, a club will receive points in the biennial Achievement Awards process. The points allotments 

for scholarship gifts are still TBD as they need to be verified by the 2018-2019 Achievement Awards Committee.


